May 30, 1944.

¥rs. Sakae TAKINATA,
Registration No., 09064,
Hulton Po 00’

St. Vit&l. ¥anitobs.,

Dezr Madang

We are in receipt of your letter of May 12, 1944.

Your remarks have been cerefully read and we can
apprecizte that the disposal of your property will be
& matter of personsl concern., However, the sale of
properties to the Director, ihe Veterans' Land Act was
carried out as a pert of a policy of lijuidation outlined
by Ottawa on the dbasis of aporeised velues,

Your letter hes been plaoced upon ocur files so that
your coments in regerd to this sale will remsin on record
but we cin only advise you thet we are uncble to consider
any sltermative in regerd to this natter,

Regarding your enquiry asbout disposal of your equipe
ment all chattels ere still on the property but will be
licuidated by sale through publie suction in due course,

Yours truly,

W. E. Anderson,
Farm Department,




